
Dear Rotarians, Rotaractors and Peace Builders:


This is to invite you to the first Virtual Africa Peace Concert on Friday April 23, 
2021 from 15:00 - 18:00 Hours (GMT).  The main objective of the concert is to 
raise funds for the Africa Peace Center.  Follow the link to register and make 
your payment:  https://www.paybills.ug/index.php/Africa-Peace-Concert.  

Participation fee is a minimum of US$50.  


The participation fee for Rotarians and Rotaractors will count towards their 
Rotary Foundation individual giving totals.  All proceeds will support The 
Rotary Africa Peace Fund.


We look forward to your participation to discover and enjoy the rich African 
Culture, at the same time contributing to raise funds to support Peace 
promotion in Africa. 


Yours in service

Yinka Babalola

ON BEHALF OF THE ORGANISING COMMITTEE

Yinka Babalola

Past Rotary International Vice President

Email:  jkamuzze@gmail.com

RSVP:  africapeaceconcert@gmail.com

Support the 

Africa Peace Fund
#APeaceConcert
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